Mother Jones Magazine www.motherjones.com 222 Sutter Street Suite 600 San Francisco, California 94108 T 415 321 1700 F 415 321 1701

October 1, 2012

Jon M. Jensen, Executive Director The Park Foundation POB 550 Ithaca NY 14851

Dear Mr. Jensen,

I am writing to you on behalf of The Media Consortium, a project of the Foundation for National Progress.

The Foundation for National Progress supports the Media Consortium's request for \$100,000 to fund its National Gas Reporting Project.

Sincerely,

Madeleine Buckingham, President

The Foundation for National Progress

222 Sutter St, Ste 600 San Francisco CA 94118